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Northern Connector 
Road maintenance works 

As part of the Northern Connector Project, road maintenance works will be undertaken at various 

locations along the motorway. 

In order to minimise the impact to road users and to ensure the works can be undertaken safely and 

efficiently, works will occur on: 

 Saturday, 10 July and Sunday, 11 July 2021, between 6am and 6pm and  

 from Tuesday, 13 July 2021 to Thursday, 15 July 2021, between 7pm and 6am, weather 

permitting. 

Works will take place at various locations along the Northern Connector (refer to map overleaf). 

The motorway will remain open to traffic in both directions at all times while works are 
conducted. 

Speed restrictions, signage and traffic management will be in place while the work is completed. 
Observe speed limits, lane restrictions and traffic controllers when travelling through the area.  

Please plan ahead, allow extra travel time and take extra care when workers are on site. 

If you have any questions regarding these works or would like to speak to a member of the project 
team, please email dit.communityrelations@sa.gov.au or call 1300 794 880. 

Thank you for your patience while these important works are undertaken. 

 

Kind regards 

Northern Connector Project Team 
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